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Orange Class

Our topic this term is 'Light and Sound'. In Science we started learning about sound. We discovered
that sound is made because something vibrates. We tried out and looked at different instruments to
see what vibrates. We have also learnt about pitch: high and low sounds.

In Geography we are learning about the rive Nile. We first had a look at a variety of maps: Google
Earth, atlases and a big floor map, to see where Africa is. We learnt that Africa is a continent which
is made up by a lot of countries. The river Niles flows through different countries in Africa.

In art we are learning about African landscapes. We painted a sunset and we stuck silhouettes of
animals and trees on this. We also had a look at the work of African landscape artists and we
recreated the work of one of these artists.

In Computing we are learning about programming. We learn how to use 'Scratch Jr', we learn what all
the buttons do to create our own projects. We also learn about internet safety, this half term
especially about our digital footprint.




